
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, November 20, 2014 

 
1. The following Volleyball players still owe for clothing:  Sierra Rusnak. 
2. Family trip forms are available in the office if you are planning on taking November 24th and/or 

November 25th off for hunting. 
3. The Rib Lake Ice Dip will take place on Saturday, January 3rd.  Pledge forms are available on 

the office counter if you are interested. 
4. JUNIORS:  Your class dues must be to Lori in the office by Tuesday, November 25th, in order 

to be on the ballot for Prom Court.    
5. Anyone interested in decorating the hallway and commons for Christmas should report to the 

Commons during Enrichment Study Hall and afterschool on Monday.  
6. There will be an NHS meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in Mrs. Dwyer’s room. 
7. Mrs. Rhodes Enrichment Study Hall should report to Ms. Christensen’s room today. 
8. Athletic Honor Roll passes are available in the office for students who earned them 1st quarter.  

Stop in and pick yours up for the 1st home basketball game tomorrow night. 
9. Tomorrow is Hunter Orange Day.  Wear your orange clothing tomorrow. 
10. Happy Birthday to Coral Kavanaugh today! 
 
LUNCH       
Chicken Noodle Soup 
PBJ’s 
Carrots 
Pears 
Peaches 
The Garden Spot 


